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22 May 2022
Chairperson – Human Settlements Portfolio Committee
KwaZulu-Natal


Dear Honourable Chair
Since we have barely recovered from one disaster and been thrown into another flood, I am writing to you to request that a special portfolio committee meeting be held to specifically update committee members on the following:
- What progress has been made on the delivery of emergency housing for the victims of the April flood?
- What is the updated requirement for emergency housing right now after May flooding and in which areas are new emergency houses required?
- Are we able to meet the need for emergency housing with the funds on hand?

- What steps are being taken to prevent residents from rebuilding in flood plains, especially those who have been provided with building material vouchers?
Nobody knows when the next flood will hit KZN again and therefore speedy assessment and being proactive is vital to ensure our success in addressing the needs of the people affected.
I would highly appreciate it if you would take my request into consideration.

Yours sincerely
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